
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Doris Sipos 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, July 30, 2021 12:49 PM 
'Doris Sipos' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Rate increase 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/30/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 08514-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 2021001 5 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: Doris Sipos <dkscfre@bellsouth.net> 
Sent: Friday, July 30, 202112:40 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Rate increase 

Dear Sir, 
We are retired seniors living on a fixed income. We live in a 2100 square foot home. Our monthly FPL utility bill is 

getting higher and higher and will soon be out of sight. We have worked hard all our lives, my husband served our 
country for 26 years, and we expected to be comfortable in retirement. Comfortable now, means sleeping, food on the 
table, taking walks, and trips to Publix, Costco, and church. Comfortable, yes ... extravagant....no. Our July 2021 FPL bill 
was 292.76, and with various taxes, 314.82; Last year, using more kilowatt hours, the same amount of service days, our 
bill was 243.84. I can actually see this bill becoming higher than our mortgage payment!!!!! Please do not approve a rate 
increase. You'll be sending us to the FOOD BANK!!!!! Thank you for addressing my concerns. 

Doris Sipos 
6932 Lakeside Circle South 
Davie, FL 33314 
(954) 581-8927 
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